Home Learning Year 5- WB 7" December 2020

English

Completed
by...

Spelling/Phonics:

This week we are going to be looking at the statutory words for
Year 5/6

Practise the following 5 words
Available
Average
Awkward
Bargain
Bruise

Using a dictionary can you write a definition for each of the
spellings? If you don’t have a dictionary, you can use the internet
for definitions.

14/12/20

Reading:

Encountering Ghosts — My On

Having read the story of a ‘Christmas Carol’ — read this book on My
On which is all about Ghosts. Once you have read this book there
is an Accelerated Reader quiz to complete.

14/12/20




Writing:

Ebenezer Scrooge

Using the Purple Mash App, can you write a letter from Ebernezer
Scrooge to a younger version of Ebernezer Scrooge.

Imagine you are Ebenezer Scrooge and you have
decided to write a letter to your past self.

Co-ordinate Activity
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Plot the coordinates of the points on the grid.

This week the activity is Purple Mash and you will need to solve the
co-ordinate questions.

14/12/20

14/12/20




Curriculum

One curriculum
area to be
selected a week

Central America

Every week we would like you to complete research on a country
from the North American continent.

This week the focus is on JAMAICA

Can you find out the following information?
What the flag looks like?
What money do they have?
What geographical features are in the country?
What landmarks are there?
What interesting facts can you find out about this country?

14/12/20

On-going project-

This half term we will be looking at Earth and Space. We would like
you to create a space themed project over the next few weeks.

This could include:
- Afact book about Space
- A model of the solar system
- Art work based on the planets
A biography based on a famous astronaut

14/12/20




- Acharacter profile from a character from a space themed
book or film.

Please bring in any examples so that we can share your brilliant
work in class.

Don’t forget- we love seeing your home learning. You can always take a photo and email to
school or tweet us! We are looking forward to seeing what you have been up to.




